The COA is looking for your help!
We are looking for anyone who would like to

volunteer their time to help out a senior in need of shoveling!

What we are looking for is anyone that has time to volunteer a few
hours after every storm to shovel out a walkway of a senior who is
unable to physically do this them selves.

We will connect you to a senior whose walkway you would shovel out after
each storm. We will find a substitute for any dates you plan to be away.

You will be responsible for only shoveling ONE walkway. The homeowner is
responsible to hire someone to plow their driveways.

We do ask that you call your senior once they are assigned to you to introduce
yourself before the first storm.

Even if you can not commit to every storm, you can still help as we need
substitutes. We would call or email you in advance to see if you would be
available in case a storm comes while a regularly scheduled shoveler is
planning to be away.

Please consider helping out a senior in need. We are especially
in urgent need of shovelers in West Boxford.

If you are interested or have further questions, call the COA at (978) 887-3591
or email Igiugliano@town.boxford.ma.us



